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The Beacon 

November 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
November 

10  1st Degree Admission, St Joseph   
 10830 - 109 St Edmonton - 10AM 
11 Sunday, Remembrance Day 
15  Thursday, Memorial Mass - 7 PM 
17  2nd & 3rd Degree Exemplification -  
 St. Francis Centre, 6770-129 Ave Edmonton - 
 9:30 & 11:15 
21 Wednesday, General Meeting - 7 PM 
 

December 
2 Sunday, Pancake Breakfast 
3 Monday, Executive Meeting - 7 PM 
15 Saturday, 4th Degree Christmas Party 
19  Wednesday, General Meeting - 7 PM 
25 Christmas Day 
 

January 
1 New Years Day 
5 Saturday, Advent Mass and Dinner 
6 Sunday, Pancake Breakfast 
7 Monday,  Executive Meeting - 7 PM 
16 Wednesday, General Meeting - 7 PM 
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Grand Knight ’ s Message—October 2018 

Brothers, did you know that through the Knights of Columbus Charities Appeal; 
 
1) Last year our Council donated over $1800 in total to St.Vincent De Paul and the Marion Center. 
2) This year we have over $800 to donate to a worthwhile charity. 
3) All portion of all ticket sales come back to our Council to support a charity of our choosing. 
 
Anyone interested in purchasing tickets or able to sell tickets please contact me at either 
780.460.8294 or 780.690.4938.  See Page 3 for details 
Vivat Jesus, 

  Br. Brian Wolbert 

Good of the Order  
Keep in your prayers those at the Youville and elsewhere: William Oshanyk, Ernest Sokolan,  
Rev. Louis Gendre, Leon Richard and Norm Dust’s wife Jessie.  

 ————————————— 
We will visit our fellow Brothers who are ill and in continuing care.  Some members of our council will visit them, 
preferably in the mornings. If you are able to participate please contact Br. Brian Wolbert at 780-460-8294 or Br. To-
ny Csilics 780-458-0065e-mail kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca. 
 
If you are aware of a Knight who is ill or who has passed away please call Br. Tony Csilics. 

 

              

Eugene began his ministry by rejecting a prestigious diocesan position to reach out to the poor, the work-

ers, the youth, the sick and the imprisoned of Aix. Overwhelmed by the demands and possibilities of this 

ministry, he soon realized that he needed to gather a group of zealous priests to work with him.  

 

The goal: to awaken “ a faith that had all but died in the hearts of so many ” .  

In September 1815, he experienced another “ impulse from without ”  that set him firmly on the path of apostolic action. He 

gave himself body and soul to the realization of his plans to establish a society of missionaries. On January 25, 1816, the 

society of the Missionaries of Provence was born.  Father de Mazenod invited his companions “ to live together as broth-

ers ”  and “ to imitate the virtues and examples of our Savior Jesus Christ, above all through the preaching of the Word of 

God to the poor ” . He urged them to commit themselves unreservedly to the work of the missions, binding themselves by 

religious vows. Because of their small number, they initially limited their zeal to the neighboring  countryside. Their fondest 

wish,  

however, was “ to embrace the vast expanse of the whole earth ” , as the founder had written in 1818.  Pope Leo XII on 

February 17, 1826 formally approved the newly founded Congregation of the  Missionary Oblates of Mary Immaculate. Its 

motto: “ He has sent me to evangelize the poor ”  expressed both its charism and way of life.  

Eugene ’ s Spiritual Struggles and Growth 

During his first years as a priest, Eugene continually struggled to find a balance in his life between prayer 

and service to others.  After a series of initial successes, there was a period of deep and  painful  

purification.  From 1827 to 1836, Eugene was tested time and time again: conflicts, defections,  

bereavements, temporary loss of his French citizenship, even suspicion from the Holy See. Along with 

making him seriously ill, these events led to moments of discouragement and depression.  Eugene discovered, first hand, 

the cost of discipleship and service of the Church. He came out of this experience bruised and humbled, more  

understanding towards others and much stronger in his love and faith. 

Oblate Moment - Br. Bernie Hryciw 



 
 
 
A thought for November 

 
Since the eleventh century, the Feast of All Souls has been celebrated for deceased Christians so that they might “rest 
in peace.” Catholics believe, as we recite in the Creed, in the “communion of saints.” 
 
In the Feast of All Saints and the Feast of All Souls, we solidify that belief. This is the union of the faithful on earth (the 
Church Militant), the saints in Heaven (the Church Triumphant) and the souls in Purgatory (the Church Suffering). This 
is the body of believers, with Christ as the head. We are united in a spiritual bond. 
 
Through prayer we communicate, and since we never die but live forever through the death and resurrection of Christ, 
we can still communicate with each other. As believers on earth, we can pray to our brothers and sisters who are in 
Heaven or Purgatory. Those in Purgatory benefit from our prayers, and we from theirs. They cannot pray for them-
selves, so we need to remember to pray for them. And we can ask those in Purgatory and those in Heaven to pray for 
us while we are on our earthly pilgrimage with our destination being Heaven. 
 
The Feast of All Saints and All Souls has been lost to the secular celebration of Halloween, just as our Lord ’s birth has 
been lost in the celebration of the coming of Santa Claus. Traditions that are not lived are soon forgotten. 
  
Keep the feast days and give the saints the remembrance and honour they deserve. And remember that they surround 
us, cheering us on and always interceding for us. 
 
The month of November is set aside to pray for our departed loved ones.  Perhaps we could have a mass said for a 
brother knight or visit his place of burial and say a short prayer for him. 
 
May the souls of our departed brother knights rest in peace. 

Message from our Chaplain 

Great Stocking Stuffers 

Grocery Cards are 

available NOW!!! 

Everyone needs food 

supplies so support 

your Knights and  

purchase your  

grocery cards.  



Parish and Youth Expo 
 
 
 

Gerry 
Woodlock, 

  
Bernie 
Hryciw 

 
Tony  

Csilics. 

Padre Night 

St Bazil ’ s Cultural Centre - October 25th  



Please bring a copy of this reading to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the reading, meditation and prayers.  

If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 

 September 2017 Meeting 

Created in the Image and Likeness of God (Gen. 1, 26-27 )  


